
 

 

 Notice to the Market 

PROFARMA DISTRIBUIDORA DE PRODUTOS FARMACÊUTICOS S.A. 

Corporate Taxpayer (CNPJ/MF): 45.453.214/0001-51 

Company Registry (NIRE): 33.3.0026694-1 

 

 

Rio de Janeiro, May 28, 2018 – Profarma Distribuidora de Produtos Farmacêuticos S.A. (B3: PFRM3) 

hereby informs that the nationwide truckers’ strike has been adversely affecting its business activities. 

However, through its Crisis Committee, the company has been working to implement measures to 

adjust its operations to this disruptive scenario. To date, the operations of distribution centers and 

stores have not been suspended. The main impact has been on the distribution of goods, given the 

protests blocking state and federal highways. 

  

The Company, with the support of the Brazilian Pharmaceutical Wholesalers Association (Abafarma) 

and the Brazilian Drugstore Chain Association (Abrafarma), has been calling attention to the 

importance of avoiding any shortages of pharmaceutical products in the supply chain of essential 

healthcare services and continues to operate under its contingency plan. 

 

Profarma will maintain its shareholders and the market duly informed of any developments associated 

with this notice. We reaffirm our commitment to transparency in our relations with clients, suppliers 

and investors. 

 

   

 

 

 

Rio de Janeiro, May 28, 2018 

 

Maximiliano Guimarães Fischer 

Investor Relations Officer 

 

 


